
 
Last Rotary Meeting 

 
Our meeting held on the 10th July resulted in much discussion in view to our plans for the following Rotary 
Year as we welcomed Bruce Richardson back to the Presidency. The attending members were able to 
observe the message from our new DG Craig Dowling including a message from the new RI President, 
Gordon McInally, presented via a video message to all his constituents. DG Craig was able to bring us all up 
to speed via Technology not used in this way before, in our club. A great way to address lots of people all at 
once covering many miles/kilometres in-between.  
 
During our meeting we discussed how we can invite our DG to visit us, due to his proximity, to the Australia 
Day Breakfast, Vocational Awards Dinner, and other opportunities as they present themselves. 
 
During this Rotary Year, we aim to increase our club membership by 2, we are well on the way to achieve this 
with all members participation in this goal.  
 
President Bruce Richardson attended the 40th year anniversary of the Berri Probus Club and speak about the 
Berri Rotary Club involvement in the Berri area and wish them well in the future.  
 
It was discussed that as we hold our meetings on every second Monday of the Month. We have many long 
weekends during the first part of the year which results in the loss of opportunity for the club members to 
meet to keep up with correspondence and other important Rotary matters.  It has been proposed that on 
the third Monday night, we meet at the Berri Hotel for a Coffee / Dessert and chat. (If you wish to purchase a 
meal then that is fine) This will give all members an opportunity to have a casual meeting to keep up with 
correspondence, latest developments, especially when we do our own research into projects, etc. It is 
proposed that we begin the meeting on the third Monday in August 2023. 

 

Rotary Club of Berri 
Bulletin 

Meetings held fortnightly at the Berri Resort Hotel,  
Riverview Drive, Berri.   Mondays 6.15 for 6.45pm 

District 9510 Governor – Craig Dowling                Area Governor – Bill Simons 
 

 

2023 – 2024 Board 

President : Bruce Richardson OAM   Secretary: John Rix OAM:   Treasurer: Vicky Andriske   
                Immediate Past President: Peter Jarvis  Directors : Mary Hansen, Kerry Woolston 

	



 
Next Meeting 2800 24thJuly 2023  

 
July 24th   DG Visit at Berri Hotel - normal time 6.15pm for 6.45pm 
 

 
Future Meetings – (Two each Month) 

 
August 14th   Club meeting at Berri Hotel 
August 21st   Proposed casual Meeting at the Berri Hotel to catchup over a coffee or meal  
August 28th  Club meeting at Berri Hotel - Board meeting to follow 
September 11th  Club Meeting at Berri Hotel 
 

Dates for your Diary 
July 24th   DG Visit Berri Hotel  
August 21st   Casual Meeting at Berri Hotel 

Order a meal or just have Coffee and Dessert    
 

 

The Birthday Box 
 

Happy Birthday 
July 

   Yvette Webber 

 

 

 
Please take note of the roster below – Mark it on your calendar 

  
Club Meeting Roster                                                                                  

Date Equipment  Plaques   
July  

All members 
 
All members 

Attendance: 
Vicky Andriske 

Apologies to: 
John Rix 

 

RI President Gordon McInally 


